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There are few, if any, positive long term outcomes and testimonies of individuals who 

have participated in conversion therapy. It has caused psychological, spiritual, and 

physical harm to many that have been either forced or coerced receiving it. I would 

urge anyone in favor of opposing this bill to consider the societal discourses that 

contribute to the matter and their homophobia rather than trying to force individuals to 

change an integral part of their life through these appalling means.  


